
 

 

 
 

 
 

EXPERTECH 

Clerical and Associated Employees 

BARGAINING BULLETIN #5 

November 2nd, 2018 
 
 
Your Union Bargaining Committee met in Ottawa on Monday and Tuesday to focus on the 
issues we have in front of us.   
 
Based on these deliberations we have asked the Company for more detailed information. 
Once we receive the answers we will analyze the information and move forward in our 
negotiations. 
 
Further negotiation dates are being scheduled at this time but will not be before November 
30, 2018. Your current collective agreement will continue to be in force until a new collective 
agreement is ratified. 
  
We will continue to update you as we move through the process.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Your Unifor Bargaining Committee, 
 
 
Deborah Frazer, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee 

Natasha Duquette, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee  

Maureen Dawson, Unifor National Representative 

Alain Portelance, Unifor National Representative 

  

  PLEASE POST AND DISTRIBUTE!
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